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The Central Regional Air and Water 
Compliance & Enforcement Office 

Relocating 
 

Who is affected by this initiative? 
 
All facilities that are in the following counties covered by the Central Regional Air and Water 
Compliance & Enforcement Office will be affected by this move: 
 
Air Enforcement-Burlington, Mercer, Middlesex, Monmouth and Ocean Counties 
 
Water Enforcement-Mercer, Middlesex, Monmouth, Ocean and Union Counties 

 
What is occurring? 

 
On September 30, 2009 the Central Regional Office for Air and Water Compliance & 
Enforcement will be relocating its office.  
 
After September 30, 2009, any correspondence to the Central Regional Office for Air and 
Water Compliance & Enforcement should be sent to following address:  
 
NJ Department of Environmental Protection  
22 South Clinton Avenue 
4 Station Plaza 
P.O. Box 407 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0407 
 

 
Whom should I contact with questions? 

 
The phone and fax numbers for the Central Regional Office for Air and Water Compliance 
and Enforcement will be changing as well.  After September 30, 2009 please use the 
following contact numbers: 
 
Air Enforcement Main Number:    (609) 292-3187 
Air Enforcement Fax Number:   (609) 292-6450 
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Water Enforcement Main Number:   (609) 292-3010 
Water Enforcement Fax Number:    (609) 292-6493 
 

 
Where can I get more information? 

 
 
Visit the following Web site for general information:  
 
Contact NJDEP: http://www.nj.gov/cgi-bin/dep/contactdep.pl 
 
To comment on this advisory:  
 
http://www.nj.gov/dep/enforcement/survey.html 
 
 
Please note this advisory is intended to be a summary explanation of a department initiative.  It does not 
include all potentially applicable requirements.  If you have any questions related to compliance with this 
initiative, please contact the Enforcement numbers listed above. 
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